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Patient Group Meeting – 10.01.2013
1. Chairman’s opening remarks:

Opening remarks were made by Alan Pearch, to get the meeting underway. Dr Marytn Stockton was welcomed as the visiting GP.
2. Attendance and Apologies:

Attendees:



Apologies:

Bryan-Brown, Pauline




Triggs, Roger  


Cooper, Robert
Pearch, Alan
                                   

Pearch, Linda

                       
Welton, Mahmud
King, Mike

Green, Pam

Tulley, Ian

3. Minutes of last meeting held on 06.12.2012:

The minutes were agreed as a true record of the previous meeting and were signed off by Alan Pearch as the Chairperson.  

4. Dr Marytn Stockton Retiring:
Dr Stockton announced to the Group that he was taking retirement from 30th June 2013. The new partner would take on Dr Stockton’s full patient list, although there would be an option for patients to change during the initial change over period.
5. New On – Line Booking:
In an attempt to improve patient services a new on-line appointment booking system and a repeat prescription ordering system would be available from 18th February 2013. Feedback to this was very positive and would be looked at again once the service had gone live. 
6. Action plan with other Eastbourne PPG groups:

Graham Hunt had been approached by another PPG from Green Street Surgery about the setting up of a Town based PPG, with each surgery providing a member. The major topic for discussion would be the changing face of the NHS. Feedback here seemed again positive the only issue being the mechanics of setting up such a group. Action Graham Hunt. 
7. Next Patient Survey:
It was suggested having a PPG member sitting in reception for a couple of hours a day handing out the new patient questionnaires. Will be explored fully at Februarys PPG meeting, group were asked to go away and think of suitable questions ready for next time. 

8. Feedback from previous Action Points:

Food Bank:

Lisa introduced the idea of a surgery food bank over the Christmas period for patients to donate non-perishable items. An agency would collect from the surgery and distribute to those people who needed help. This went so well that we now take part in the Eastbourne Food bank Scheme on a regular basis, with collections from the surgery every week.
Doctor time leaflets:

It was suggested that with the recent changes made to the doctor clinic times whether a small leaflet listing when each doctor is in surgery would be useful? No progress yet. Action Graham Hunt.  
Apollo:

It was asked whether the PPG sign in the Apollo could be made more visible. In fact a new sign is being made up as the previous had a spelling mistake. Whether the Apollo could have its own PPG suggestion box? This is in the process of being actioned. Could there be a list of Apollo patient services made available in a leaflet? No progress yet. Action Graham Hunt  
Date of next meeting: Thursday 7th February 2013 at 12.30pm
All comments and suggestions for agenda to be emailed / phoned through a week before the next meeting – in this case by Thursday 31st January.
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